
BUDDY IN BUNBURY

SOUTH
WEST

The 2025 NAB AFL Superkick
Ambassador, Lance ‘Buddy’ Franklin,

spent a high-energy day in Western
Australia promoting the Superkick

program and engaging with students,
staff, and schools across the Metro and

South West region last Friday. 

Buddy headed to the South West, where
he visited Parkfield Primary School in

Australind for a Q & A with the students,
listening to his AFL journey.  

The day concluded in Bunbury with the
official launch of the 2025 Superkick

season for all Year 2 students across the
Southwest. Th South West region is

leading the way, with Superkick now a
mandatory program for Year 2s,

building on the outstanding retention
rates from Pre-Primary through to Year

2 in Auskick.  



WHEELCHAIR FOOTBALL BEGINS

SOUTH
WEST MAY

Over the weekend, the first ever South West Wheelchair Football League
competition began with an opening round and introduction to wheelchair

football. It was a fantastic turnout as players were drafted into teams,
including HBL, South Bunbury, Bunbury & Carey Park. 

Players were then taught the rules and how to play the game and ended
the day with a couple of practise matches.

Everyone had an incredible amount of fun and for some was the first time
they got to experience Australia’s greatest game, Aussie Rules Football.

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063728073501&__cft__[0]=AZVlKjwlv1m3z-tlJrhIagzP-J89lTPM1BxbqX966iGqsfxsLdfaAuOOgVQnNN4h18FolEH4eGD9_6AywZf5oh18DxwNxBOJoz0D0FR6VuI6oTe5M-Agv9gy8Jf6IYFNHQo0PILAg8cNdYluDJhn16M_GTWwHI-MpK2Jw_Oq653380JHsWksgLEmgzAOuR34Muw&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/SouthBunburyFC?__cft__[0]=AZVlKjwlv1m3z-tlJrhIagzP-J89lTPM1BxbqX966iGqsfxsLdfaAuOOgVQnNN4h18FolEH4eGD9_6AywZf5oh18DxwNxBOJoz0D0FR6VuI6oTe5M-Agv9gy8Jf6IYFNHQo0PILAg8cNdYluDJhn16M_GTWwHI-MpK2Jw_Oq653380JHsWksgLEmgzAOuR34Muw&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/BunburyFootballCLub?__cft__[0]=AZVlKjwlv1m3z-tlJrhIagzP-J89lTPM1BxbqX966iGqsfxsLdfaAuOOgVQnNN4h18FolEH4eGD9_6AywZf5oh18DxwNxBOJoz0D0FR6VuI6oTe5M-Agv9gy8Jf6IYFNHQo0PILAg8cNdYluDJhn16M_GTWwHI-MpK2Jw_Oq653380JHsWksgLEmgzAOuR34Muw&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063218710762&__cft__[0]=AZVlKjwlv1m3z-tlJrhIagzP-J89lTPM1BxbqX966iGqsfxsLdfaAuOOgVQnNN4h18FolEH4eGD9_6AywZf5oh18DxwNxBOJoz0D0FR6VuI6oTe5M-Agv9gy8Jf6IYFNHQo0PILAg8cNdYluDJhn16M_GTWwHI-MpK2Jw_Oq653380JHsWksgLEmgzAOuR34Muw&__tn__=-]K-R


 JUNIORS UNDERWAY 

SOUTH
WEST MAY

Junior Leagues across the
South West are officially

underway! 

The SWJFL, BDJFA, AMRJFA,
and LSWJFL have all begun
another year of competiton
for junior and youth football

in the region. 

Good luck everyone for a
postive and enjoyable

season! 

Phioto Credit - South Bunbury Football Club



SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY 

SOUTH
WEST APRIL

 Reminder - Any Person who is found to have engaged in or is
suspected of engaging in the unacceptable use of any of the

following in connection with the game of Australian Football in any
way, may be dealt with by CFWA as it deems fit, notwithstanding the

behaviour did not occur on the playing field. 

Key offences often occur on…

• SNAP CHAT
• INSTAGRAM 

• TIK TOK 
• FACEBOOK 

Think Before You Post 
 


